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Dear Ms. Anderson,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:
 

Yes, my name is Emily Anderson and I’m requesting my records from the
state auditor office from March 18, 2016 up until March next year 2025. I’m
having a date with IRS me not filing taxes 510. It’s been a while so due to
my son medical condition, he’s only 12. His name is Jacob anderson he
has a pacemaker so I have all my documents and proof that I have never
committed any type of fraud, but they need something in writing.

 
In response, our office does not have personal tax records of citizens.  Our audits look
at financial information and compliance with state, federal and local laws on the part of
all local governments, including schools, and all state agencies, including institutions of
higher education. In addition, we:

Perform special investigations of fraud and whistleblower cases and referrals
from our Citizen Hotline.
Conduct performance audits of state agencies and local governments.
Produce several annual reports addressing state, local and internal matters.
Take our role as partners in accountability seriously. We provide training and
technical assistance to government organizations and have an extensive
program to coordinate audit efficiency and to ensure high-quality audits. To learn
more, explore the material in the Center for Government Innovation.

 
Since we have no responsive records to fulfill your request, we will now consider this
closed.  You should contact the IRS directly for any tax records you are seeking.
 
Sincerely,
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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